Kimberlx Gibbons

From: Jay Sikes

Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 9:23 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: 0555-82-3256

Yes, this permit app is OK to proceed without an EC if building site is as proposed.
Thank you,

Jay Sikes, CFM

Assistant Development Services Director/ Manager of Planning Services
Harnett County Development Services

420 McKinney Pkwy (Physical)

PO Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, NC 27546

910-893-7525, x2

910-814-6418

910-814-6459 (fax)

www.harnett.org/planning

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 9:11 AM

To: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>

Subject: 0555-82-3256

This is in the 100 year flood plain. Can you just verify that this will be ok and they don’t nee
Thanks

d an elevation certificate.




